
   

    ​Ilchester PTA eNews    JANUARY 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

January 

● 9th ​ -  ​TONIGHT!!!​ PTA Meeting in the Media Center @ 7:00pm 
● 18th ​- Cheeburger Cheeburger Restaurant Night (5pm - 9pm)   

 

Get in Touch with PTA Board Members: 
                              Click ​here​ for contact information.  

 
 

Ways to support our Ilchester Cheetahs: 
 

Restaurant Night: 

 
Thursday, January 18th 

Click to access the flier 

Volunteer Opportunity:: 
 

 
 

Monday, March 19th 
Click here for more info​. 

Box Tops for Education: 
Buy, Clip & Send 

 

 
 

Deadline: March 1st  
Click here for more info 

      ​Happy New Year from the PTA! ​     

 
 

Restaurant Night 
Please come out and support the IES PTA Restaurant Night at Cheeburger Cheeburger (​8872 McGaw 
Rd, Columbia, MD 21045​) on ​Thursday, January 18th from 5:00pm - 9:00pm​.  Bring in your flier to 
make sure that ​20% of the proceeds from your meal will be donated to the IES PTA​.   
Thanks so much for your support and we look forward to seeing you there!! 
 
 
 

 

http://iespta.weebly.com/officers-and-committees.html
http://iespta.weebly.com/uploads/9/0/9/7/9097199/columbia_ilchester_elementary_school_1-18.pdf
https://jamaryland.org/programs/ja-in-a-day
http://www.boxtops4education.com/
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JA in a Day!!! 
J​r.Achievement is coming back to Ilchester! Mark your calendars for ​Monday, March 19​th​ ​. 
Volunteers are needed​ for this full day fun-filled event where students learn about our 
communities, spending, saving and earning money, government and entrepreneurship.  This is a 
great opportunity to spend a day with your child in their classroom. More information to come as 
the date approaches . In the meantime.  All grades will be participating and we need one or two 
"teachers" for each class.   
Training will be held for all volunteers on ​Monday, March 6th​ from ​6:30pm - 7:30pm. 
 
to secure a volunteer spot or for more information contact: 
Danna Stanyard, JA in a Day chairperson  
DannaStanyard@gmail.com​.  
 

 
Barnes & Noble Bookfair Success! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
Thanks to the Ilchester Elementary community for helping to make our Barnes and Noble bookfair 
such a success! It was wonderful seeing our community come together to hear amazing student 
musical performances, listen to engaging storytimes by our Ilchester teachers and staff, and support 
our Ilchester PTA. A special thanks to ​Mrs. Legambi​ for helping to organize all the readers, teacher 
wishlists, and recommended reading lists, ​Mrs. Maglocci​ and ​Mrs. Baker​ for organizing the student 
musical performances, ​Mrs. Ginny Zimmerman​ for chairing this event, and the ​school 
administration​ for all of their support and for allowing our massive gingerbread house to be 
displayed in the school. Thank you!!!!  
 

 
Thank you for shopping with Shutterfly/Tinyprints! 
Thanks to our wonderful IES community, we have raised more than $255 for Ilchester through the 
Shutterfly/Tinyprints program (​http://ilchesteres.shutterflystorefront.com/​)! 
 

 
PTA Board/Committee Opportunities 
Seeking interested parents to serve as: 

● 1st Vice President 
● Recording Secretary 

for the 2017-2018 school year.   
Please contact Marissa Carothers ​IlchesterPTA@gmail.com​ for more details! 
 

 
 

http://ilchesteres.shutterflystorefront.com/

